
 

 

 

 

 

 

Working with the season 

Making proactive decisions to create an effective strategy for the coming months 

WORKSHOP: 10 September 2018 

1.30 pm to 5 pm 

Keyneton Hall 

Free BBQ to follow workshop 

 
With soil moisture still low, fodder reserves difficult to find and forecasts for a short spring, this workshop 
will provide you with proactive decision making information to help you make the most of opportunities 
and manage the risk for the coming months.  
 

Focusing on the livestock, the land, the business and the people. 
 

 
  
 
Presenters include: 

• Hamish Dickson, Agripartner Consulting- Feeding Sheep and Cattle 

• Chris Scheid, ProAdvice-  Strategies to Preserve the Livestock Business 

• Julianne Fiebig, Rural Business Support- Opportunities to Support the Rural Business 

• Speaker Panel- local producers who have developed and used livestock containment areas 
 
 

RSVP or Further enquiries: : georgie.keynes@biggroup.org.au / 0409 287 261 

This event is supported by Barossa Improved Grazing Group, Angaston Agriculture Bureau, and 
is jointly funded by Meat and Livestock Australia, the Adelaide and Mount Lofty Ranges Natural 
Resources Management Board and the South Australian Murray-Darling Basin Natural 
Resources Management Board through the NRM Levies. 

mailto::%20georgie.keynes@biggroup.org.au

